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● Todos Juntos- There will be a club meeting tomorrow, Thursday Nov 16. There will be a
Hispanic Rep,coming from the University of West Georgia to speak about college opportunities
for you. Please make sure all Todos Juntos members are in attendance. Pick up your club day
passes during lunch from Ms. Hutcherson’s office today.

● BETA- Tuesday’s Beta Club Trivia question was: Which branch of the Military is called on most
frequently to help with natural disasters? The answer is The National Guard.

Congratulations to Kamau Edmondson,Adam Nathari, Kammrie Bohannon, and Benjamin
Cannon.

Your name has been entered into Friday's raffle!

● Key Club- Key Club would like to thank everyone who participated in the annual canned food
drive including NAHS,Beta Club,Spanish Club,ROTC,NHS,FBLA,Ms. Bergwall,and Ms.
Jackson. We did not quite meet our goal of 1000 items,but we did collect over 800 items for
our The Pantry here in Douglasville.

○ In third place was Ms. Jackson.
○ In second place was the National Art Honor Society.
○ And in first place with over 120 items was the National Honor Society, sponsored by Ms.

Walker!
○ Thank you again to everyone !


